
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2019-10-30/R-6) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on October 30, 2019. 

 

      This the 31st day of October, 2019. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION TO CONTINUE THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE LAND USE MANAGEMENT 

ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT REGARDING MASSING AND PERMEABILITY STANDARDS IN 

THE BLUE HILL DISTRICT TO COUNCIL'S FIRST REGULAR MEETING IN JANUARY 2020 

(2019-10-30/R-6) 

 

WHEREAS, the Council called a public hearing to consider Land Use Management Ordinance text 

amendments regarding massing and permeability standards in the Blue Hill District for October 30, 

2019; and  

 

WHEREAS, staff and the consultant request the public hearing be continued to January 2020 to allow 

additional time to analyze options for regulations, consider consequences, and provide visualization of 

outcomes. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 

continues the public hearing for the Land Use Management Ordinance text amendment regarding 

massing and permeability standards in the Blue Hill District to January 8, 2020.  

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that if a Council Regular Meeting is not scheduled for January 8, 2020, the 

public hearing will be continued to January 15, 2020. 

 

This the 30th day of October, 2019. 


